
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on:

Wednesday, September 4, 2013, at 7:00 p.m.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

The hearing is for the proposed removal of hazardous trees by PSNH along 
Nute Road, a scenic road, pursuant to RSA 231:158.  All trees have been 

tagged with blue and white ribbon. 

The public is welcome and encouraged to attend.


